
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

What:   Informational Meeting about Eastern San Joaquin’s Groundwater Basin  

July 18, 2019 

The Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Authority is creating a Groundwater 

Sustainability Plan to protect groundwater resources in your groundwater basin.  The 

Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Authority has been hosting a series of 

informational meetings to provide updates on local efforts to meet the state’s 

Sustainable Groundwater Management Act goals. 

The public is invited to attend the fourth informational meeting on July 18 to learn 

about sustainable groundwater management. The public will have the opportunity to 

ask questions and provide input about the Groundwater Sustainability Plan.  

This meeting coincides with the Draft GSP public comment period, which is 

scheduled for July 10 through August 25.  

This is the final Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Authority informational meeting 

prior to Plan submittal in January 2020. 

Who:   Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Authority  

When:   Thursday, July 18, 2019 

  5:00 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

Where:  Robert J. Cabral Agricultural Center, Assembly Room 1 

2101 E. Earhart Avenue 

Stockton, CA 

Contact:  Fanny Cano  

  Fanny@lucycompanypr.com 

  916.562.3284 


